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MEMORANDUM

TO:

FROM:
DATE:
SUBJECT:

Boards of Supervisors, Chancery Clerks, County Administrators, County Engineers, and
Road Supervisors
MS Beaver Control Assistance Program Advisory Board
August 10th, 2010
Beaver Control Assistance Program participation in FY2011
(October 1, 2010 - September 30, 2011)

Program for FY2011
The Beaver Control Assistance Program (BCAP) is funded with Federal, State, County and private funds.

County enrollment is open to all 82 counties. The county enrollment fee for FY2011 will be $6,000.
Applications and county fees should be sent to USDA WILDLIFE SERVICES. In order to participate in
BCAP for FY2011, all interested counties must respond to this notice by returning the enclosed application
form no later than September 24th, 2010. All counties are encouraged to return their applications as soon
as possible. We will start accepting applications immediately.

September 24, 2010
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Wildlife Services will stop taking applications

APPLICATIONS CAN BE MAILED OR FAXED TO:
Beaver Control Assistance Program
Attention: Mandy Hight
USDA WILDLIFE SERVICES
P.O. Box 316
Stoneville, MS 38776

OR
Applications may be faxed to USDA Wildlife Services at (662)
686-3197. Please direct your fax to the Beaver Control Assistance
Program, in care of Mandy Hight, USDA Wildlife Services.
Please confirm receipt of your fax by calling (662)686-3157.

October 15, 2010 All county fees ($6,000 per county for FY2011) are due. All checks should be made
payable to USDA Wildlife Services and mailed to the address above.

Counties accepted for the FY2011 BCAP will be eligible for beaver control upon receipt of the $6000
enrollment fee.

Questions and Contacts
If you have questions about this application procedure or would like additional information about the

BCAP, please call any of the following Wildlife Services' personnel: Kris Godwin, State Director, at (662) 325-
3014, Scott Alls, District Supervisor, Gulfport at (228) 822-1125, Patrick Smith, District Supervisor, Stonevil~ ~
at (662) 686-3157. ~\ C

Thank you for your interest in the Beaver Control Assistance Program and your cooperation in ~~~D./
this annual application process. iJ~



APPLICATION FORM
BEAVER CONTROL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM

FY11
(October 1, 2010 - September 30, 2011)

COUNTY:

COUNTY CONTACT:

TITLE:

ADDRESS:

Harrison County

Pamela Ulrich

County Administrator

P.O. Drawer CC

CITY, STATE, ZIP: __ G_u_l_fp_o_r_t,_MS_3_95_0_2 _

PHONE NUMBERS: __ 2_2_8-_8_6_5-_4_0_70 _

FAX NUMBER:

EMAIL:

228-865-4162

pylrich@co bard son ros 11S

Yes, we will participate in the BCAP program

No, we will not participate in the BCAP program

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM BY SEPTEMBER 24th, 2010 TO:

BEAVER CONTROL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM
ATTENTION: MANDY HIGHT
USDA WILDLIFE SERVICES

P.O. BOX 316
STONEVILLE, MS 38776

PHONE: (662) 686-3157 FAX: (662) 686-3197

IF ACCEPTED INTO BCAP FOR FYll
YOUR COUNTY PARTICIPATION FEE OF $6,000
SHOULD BE SENT TO THE ADDRESS ABOVE

CHECK MADE PAYABLE TO: USDA/WILDLIFE SERVICES
TO BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN OCTOBER 15,2010


